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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 3, 2014 
 
       
Srinivas Pujari 
15582 Lilac Drive  
Eden Prairie MN 55347 
 
VIA EMAIL:  srinipuj@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 750 Bush Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Pujari: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 2, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant extensions for the 
following: 
 

1. frame work on the garage by May 31, 2014; 
2. everything else on the garage by September 1, 2014; 
3. retaining wall by December 1, 2014 (Note: this will go onto a Fire C of O order); 
4. exterior painting on the garage and house by May 31, 2014; and 
5. fence repair by May 31, 2014. 

 
If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, 
Third Floor. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Stephen Ubl (email) 
 Jim Seeger (email) 
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